Positive Aspects MULTI Newsflash

Dear Subscriber,

Usually I send out Newsflashes as I receive them via county.  However, as I have a few to tell you about, I have sent this newsflash out as an email to you all and listed the areas of interest below.  I hope this is ok with you.

ITEMS OF INTEREST FOR ALL SUBSCRIBERS:

Nobody’s Normal – the 5 part series of observational documentaries, which follows the experience of parenting a disabled child from birth to independent adulthood. The series is an unflinching and emotionally charged insight into how disability affects families and friends. It will broadcast on BBC One at 9.15am for five consecutive days from Monday 11 December. YES THIS IS MORNING AND NOT EVENING.
More about the programme:  Introduced and narrated by Martha Kearney, the series runs across a week with each 45-minute documentary telling the story of a key stage in the life of a disabled person. From birth in one of the UK’s busiest neonatal unites through to middle age, Nobody’s Normal reveals the experiences and challenges facing parents and carers of disabled children and adults. Nobody’s Normal will challenge public perceptions of disability, exposing one of society’s greatest prejudices and unpacking the many ethical questions that parents of disabled children face. 


FREE BOOKLET TO ACCOMPANY THE SERIES:  The Open University has produced a bookmark, which has been sent to professionals, families, carers and disabled people ahead of the series. There is also a free booklet to accompany the series that can be obtained by calling 08000 566 065. 

Read on for more information about each episode:

Episode One – Baby Love - The first months with a baby.  Two families share the joys and struggles of the first few months at home with their baby, and one mother reflects on why she could not go ahead with the birth. 
Episode Two – Education, Education, Education - The pressures and rewards of school.  Two children lead us through their experiences of school, and with their families decide where to attend next. 
Episode Three – Love is in the Air - Searching for a partner - Five adults share their experiences of exploring new ways in how to meet people as they search for a partner. 
Episode Four – Moving On - A place of their own - Two young adults go on an emotional roller coaster as they move into their own homes for the first time. They share their first experiences of independent life. 
Episode Five – Who Cares? - Letting Go - Two parents explore their different struggles, pains and pleasures when faced with letting their adult child go and make their own way in the world. 
Resources and related courses can be found at http://snipurl.com/13hmv
Government moves closer to achieving equality for disabled people 

The Government is pushing forward its agenda to achieve equality for disabled people. 

Anne McGuire, Minister for Disabled People, said: "This week represents a huge step forward in achieving equal rights for disabled people.  It's a well-known fact that disabled people face many disadvantages. They are discriminated against in all walks of life, whether it is because they are unable to visit their local cinema or because they are unable to get a job with real career prospects”

"This is not acceptable. Together, we must work to eradicate prejudice and to create a society where everyone is treated equally. "With the new Disability Equality Duty, the public sector is taking the lead to ensure that the needs of disabled people are considered at the outset of planning services, rather than as an afterthought.

"However, it will take more than government legislation alone to achieve equality. Attitudes need to change to reflect the fact that disabled people are just as much a part of society as anyone else. "

Key dates during the week are:

Sunday 3rd December - International Day of Disabled People. The day aims to raise awareness of disabled people's rights at national and international levels. There are around 10 million disabled people in the UK including those with limiting, longstanding conditions. Only 47.4% of disabled people of working age are employed compared to 74.4% of non-disabled people. Despite the Government doing much to improve the opportunities and experiences of disabled people since 1997, disabled people are still more likely to live in poverty, to be out of work, to have fewer educational qualifications and to experience prejudice and abuse than non-disabled people. This is why the Government set up an Office of Disability Issues in December 2005.

Monday 4th December - the Disability Equality Duty (DED) becomes law. All public sector organisations must have published a scheme, which demonstrates how they are promoting equality for disabled people in everything they do. There are four key elements to the duty, which require organisations to:

* Eliminate unlawful disability discrimination and disability-related harassment;
* promote equality of opportunity for disabled people
* promote positive attitudes; and
* encourage disabled people to take part in public life

Thursday 7th December - announcement of Equality 2025 members. Equality 2025 is the name of a new disability advisory body, which will bring the voices of disabled people into the heart of policymaking. The new body's name refers to the government's aim to achieve equality for disabled people by 2025. Members will be announced by Minister for Disabled People, Anne McGuire, at an Office for Disability Issues (ODI) event - 'Making Equality a Reality' - which also marks the first anniversary of the ODI. The ODI is the focal point within government to coordinate disability policy across all departments.

Sunday 10th December - International Human Rights Day

Monday 11th December - a joint event hosted by DWP, the Foreign and Commonwealth Office and the Department for International Development will promote awareness of the UN Convention on Disability Rights to mark International Human Rights Day.

Public enquiries: 020 7712 2171 - Textphone: 020 7238 0788 - Website: www.dwp.gov.uk
www.chill4us.com are holding a chat on Carers Rights Day (8th December) at 3pm in our chatroom - The subject will be  "What would make your life as a carer better."  You will need to register via the website before you can join the conversation. 

 
JOB VACANCY FOR PROGRAMME DEVELOPMENT MANAGER:

Action on Disability and Development

ADD has a vision of a world where all disabled people are able to participate as fully as they choose at every level of society.

ADD is an international development agency, working in 12 of the poorest countries of Africa and Asia, to facilitate the work of disabled people’s organisations fighting for the rightful inclusion of disabled people in society.  We have 170 staff, of whom 23 are based in our fully accessible UK office. 

Programme Development Manager

We are looking for a skilled and experienced disabled person to lead ADD’s 6 person team overseeing our African and Asian programmes; our UK-based policy and lobbying; and our institutional funding. As a member of the Senior Management Team, the post-holder will also share strategic leadership responsibility for ADD.   Salary £35K+ p.a depending on experience.  

This post is open for suitably skilled disabled people only.  People from Asian or African ethnic origins are also encouraged to apply.

Programme fundraiser/co-ordinator

We are also seeking a committed and experienced person to support and manage our West African programmes; to raise funds from institutional donors and manage contracts; and to pursue policy and lobbying objectives within the UK. This full-time job is offered on a one year contract; some international travel will be required. French language skills desirable.   Salary £24K+ p.a. depending on experience. 

As a temporary position, this vacancy is open to all suitable candidates. Disabled people and people from Asian or African ethnic origins are though especially encouraged to apply.

Go to www.add.org.uk or info@add.org.uk  tel: 01373 473064, fax: 01373 452075. ADD intends that these processes are fully inclusive. Any reasonable adjustments will be made, including information in alternative formats. Closing date 12 January 2007.

Awards for All  - Eastern January/February briefings
We are holding a series of briefings around the region on Awards for All, the Lottery small grants programme:

Littleport


Weds, 10th January (2pm to 3.30pm)





Diss


Thurs, 11th January (2pm to 3.30pm)




Sudbury


Weds, 17th January (2pm to 3.30pm)





Biggleswade


Thurs, 18th January (2pm to 3.30pm)





Brentwood


Tues, 30th January (2pm to 3.30pm)




King’s Lynn


Weds, 31st January (2pm to 3.30pm)





Bishop’s Stortford

Thurs, 1st February (2pm to 3.30pm)




Awards for All give grants from £300 to £10,000. We will fund projects that can be completed within 12 months and organisations can receive up to £10,000 in any two year period.  Activities such as art, sport, heritage, education, environment, health and others that benefit the local community may be funded.   Awards for All can fund not-for-profit groups, parish or town councils, schools and health bodies.  Examples of funded projects may be found on the website: www.awardsforall.org.uk  If you would like to attend a briefing please Tel: 01223 449000 or email enquiries.ea@biglotteryfund.org.uk for a booking form.  Full event details will be sent with confirmation of booking. 

PLEASE PASS THIS INFORMATION ON TO ANY OTHER ORGANISATIONS YOU THINK MAY BENEFIT.
Signatures wanted for Disabled Children 
Every Disabled Child Matters Campaign - Gary Streeter MP has agreed to take forward a Private Members Bill on short breaks for disabled children.   They need 10,000 signatures of support and you can add yours by going to www.edcm.org.uk 
HAMPSHIRE

DSE South East Regional Gala 2006 - Short Course – 25 metres - Saturday February 3rd 

West Quays Swimming Pool, Southampton. 15:00 Warm Up 15:30 First Race.  Please forward entries to: gosportsue@hotmail.com or Sue Barker, 61 Mandarin Way, Howe Road, Gosport, Hampshire, PO13 8DP - Closing Date for Entries:  Friday 19th January 2007

SUFFOLK

Bucks Fizz Christmas Party at Bettys – Karaoke and Disco – Tuesday 12th December – Bettys Nightclub, 10 Cornhill, Ipswich, Suffolk – Tel: 01473 288406.  

Dates for 2007:  Jan 31st, Feb 28th, March 28th, April 25th, May 30th, June 27th, July 25th, August 29th, Sept 26th, Oct 31st, Nov 28th, Dec - TBA

Christmas Disco at Genesis – Saturday 23rd December – 7pm to 11pm – Tickets £3 including food and drink.  For more information Tel:  01473 723888

Christmas Fair – Ipswich Mencap – All Hallows Church Hall, Landseer Road, Ipswich, Suffolk Saturday 9th December – 1.00pm to 4.00pm.  Any help and/or donations appreciated - For more information please contact Barbara Tel: 01473 437241

L.O.A.D.S Children's Christmas Party - Birth to 12 years
Sunday 10th December - £2.00 per ticket - Birth to 12 years for those with Down's Syndrome and their siblings.
Venue:  Gresham Sports & Social Club, Tuddenham Road, Ipswich
Time:  2.00 - 5.00pm
Children's entertainer, raffle, Father Christmas, finger buffet for children
Entry by ticket only - Closing date 3rd December 2006 – For more information Tel: 01473 430434 or visit their website: www.loads.org.uk 

Coffee Morning at The Aldeburgh hall Farm Shop on Thursday 7th December 10-12.noon - Raffle and Bring and Buy. 

ESSEX

Arts Drop-In

Arts sessions for mental health service users and survivors

Every Monday from 8th January 2007, 3.00pm to 5.30pm

Every Wednesday from 10th January 2007, 2.00pm to 5.00pm

Drop-in sessions where you can make use of arts facilities in our newly refurbished balcony area. Users can participate in visual art, make use of PCs and an I-Mac equipped with art and design software such as Photoshop, or relax with a coffee. A drop-in co-ordinator and professional artist will be on hand to assist participants with equipment and help boost their art skills.

Venue:  Theatre Resource, High Street, Chipping Ongar, Essex CM5 0AD

For further information contact:  Tel: 01277 365 626  Fax/Minicom: 01277 365 003

Email: info@theatre-resource.org.uk    www.theatre-resource.org.uk  

 

P.S. BOOK NOW for Boost - a one-day training session exploring arts techniques for working with unaccompanied minors and young asylum seekers on Friday 8th December 2006  ***Special Offer***  Click here to book one Boost session and get a 30% discount on the second   ***Special Offer***
 
The Essex Outlaws

Currently this season the first team has won 5 games out of 7 and the second team have won 6 out of 7. We have a large squad and train on a Friday night at Melbourne Sports Stadium, Chelmsford. Our home games are held at Riverside Ice and Leisure, Chelmsford and on the 9th Dec we have a double header against some very strong opposition, Storm and West Coast Tornado’s. Both teams are hungry to win at home, so if you want to see some high speed, hard hitting basketball locally, come join us on the 9th Dec, 1.20 and 3.20 tip off.  

We are keen to hear from any youngsters with lower physical impairment that prevents them from running; jumping or playing running basketball who is looking for more opportunities to play wheelchair basketball.   Please ensure that they get in touch with John Mansell on 01621-858383 (telephone).

Is your organisation looking for a place to meet?

Perhaps you want to expand your work or are looking for a training venue?

Colchester YMCA is keen to see greatly increased use of its community hall.  The hall is a fantastic facility located within easy reach of the town centre, with it's own car parking and only 2 minutes walk to the train station.  For more information Tel: Andrew Eadie on 01206 508012, email activities@colchesterymca.co.uk or visit our website at www.colchesterymca.co.uk 

Winter Wicken – still some places left!

Friday 15th December to Sunday 17th December 2006 - Residential performing arts course for young people aged 14+ A 3-day course where young people will learn different performance techniques, build their confidence and express their own artistic ideas in a fun and supportive environment. Participants stay at the residential centre and take part in intensive drama, dance and music workshops led by experienced practitioners. The course finishes with a sharing of some of the work created.  Click here to download the Winter Wicken publicity leaflet For further information:  Theatre Resource 
High Street, Chipping Ongar, Essex CM5 OAD - Telephone 01277 365626
Fax/Minicom 01277 365003 info@theatre-resource.org.uk www.theatre-resource.org.uk
LONDON

JOB VACANCY: The Right Choice - Independent Mental Capacity Advocates (IMCA) 
Advocates and Freelance Trainers - London and the South East 
c. £23.5k – £31k dependant on location and seniority - Full and part-time hours 
Do you have the experience and skills to support and represent people with severe disabilities facing major decisions? On 1st April 2007, the Mental Capacity Act comes into force creating the IMCA role, a vital safeguard for many people with advanced dementia, severe learning disabilities or mental health needs. 
Advocacy Partners is at the leading edge in developing this service. We are recruiting IMCAs and Team Leaders from a range of backgrounds to ensure the success of this pioneering provision. 
We also have opportunities for advocates working with people with learning disabilities in South West London, and freelance trainers with knowledge of the Mental Capacity Act. 
You will benefit from excellent supervision and peer support, and competitive work related benefits. 
To find out more, preferably download an application pack from www.advocacypartners.org Alternatively, email recruit@advocacypartners.org or telephone 020 8330 6644.   Closing date: 18 December 2006 - We welcome applications from all sections of the community, especially disabled people.

KERCHING!! GONE IN 60 MINUTES 
Hands in Unity welcomes you to their first ever auction to raise funds to develop more activities for their young people. They are a unique club that pride themselves in offering a programme of challenging and stimulating activities for children with learning disabilities. The ‘Gone in 60minutes Auction’ will be held on Saturday 2nd December 2006 from 12 – 2pm at the Willesden Green Library Centre, 95 High Road, Willesden, London, NW10, in the presence of The Mayor of Brent, local councillors, members of the community, family and friends.  Organisers hope parents of other children with learning disabilities in Brent, will also come along to find out what the club can offer them. If you wish to attend the auction or receive more details about Hands in Unity, please call Debbie Cohen on 07985 465 722 

JOB VACANCY – COMMUNITY MENTAL HEALTH NURSES
The Trust is committed to providing high quality integrated health and social care for local people with mental health problems in South West London and more specialist mental health services for people throughout the UK. 
Merton & Sutton Mental Health Learning Disability Team 
Community Mental Health Nurses 
Orchard Hill, Carshalton 
Band 5 £19,166 - £24,803 plus allowances per annum 
We have an exciting opportunity for enthusiastic clinicians to provide a community based tertiary service to adults with a learning disability who also have mental health problem and/or challenging needs. The team works to promote independence for our clients and prevent hospital admission/readmission. Working as a member of our multidisciplinary team you will contribute to the care planning and risk management for our service users and hold a small caseload of clients working intensively with them and their carers, relatives and day service providers. 
You will be a RNLD or RMN and have experience working with people who have learning disabilities, mental illnesses and challenging behaviour. You will be committed to involving people with learning disabilities and carers in care planning and able to communicate effectively with our clients. A UK Driving licence and access to your own car are both essential. 
For further information or to arrange an informal visit contact Sonya Clinch, Team Manager on 020 87708057/8039. Ref: RS/465 - Closing date: 5pm, Friday 08 December 2006 - Application packs can be downloaded from our website www.swlstg-tr.nhs.uk, requested from the Recruitment Bureau on 020 8682 6427 (24-hour answerphone), by emailing recruitment@swlstg-tr.nhs.uk or via minicom 020 8682 6749 
The Trust is an equal opportunities employer and welcomes applications from people who have experienced mental health problems. South West London and St George's Mental Health NHS Trust is a smoke-free Trust. 


Upside of Downs group with Cerebral Palsy Network Newham are holding a children’s fun day on 09.12.06 2pm - 6pm in Beckton - see attached for more information.  For all the family – Venue:  St Marks Community Centre, Tollgate Road, Beckton E6 (near Beckton Asda).  For more info contact:  Pauline/Ally from the Upside of Downs group – Tel: 07960 831 063 or Habbib from the cpNN on 07903 955 353 

WEST YORKSHIRE

Calling all Girls for Girls Tell Tales

If you are aged 13 to 19 and have a learning disability or know someone who is, and are a girl living in West Yorkshire then Girls Tell Tales is for you! Perfect if you have never done drama before you can come along and meet new people, learn different theatre styles and perform for friends and family. The booking deadline is Monday 29 January 07. For more details look at this page on our website 

http://www.mind-the-gap.org.uk/aboutus/what/outreach.html To apply for a place email emma@mind-the-gap.org.uk or ring her on 01274 544683.

WEST MIDLANDS

Crossroads Young Carers and Kids West Midlands are holding a ‘pool party & disco’ on 16th December 2006 starts 6.00pm finishes 8.30pm.  Venue:  Cocks Moors Woods Leisure Centre, Alcester Road, Kings Heath, Birmingham 14 - For more information Tel: Dawn – 0121 474 5555 or Christine:  0779 3777 302
